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WEST CENTRAL FLORIDA RYAN WHITE CARE COUNCIL 
COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

FRANCIS HOUSE – TAMPA
THURSDAY, MARCH 22, 2018
1:30 P.M. – 3:00P.M.

MINUTES 
	CALL TO ORDER
	The meeting was called to order at 1:27 PM by Vincent Kaborycha, Chair.


	ATTENDANCE


	Members Present: Vincent Kaborycha, Kamaria Laffrey, Pamela Sabella, Debbie Stephey 
Members Absent: Michael Sodano
Guests Present: None
Recipient Staff Present: Aubrey Arnold
Lead Agency Staff Present: None
Health Councils Staff Present: Naomi Ardjomand-Kermani, Katie Scussel


	CHANGES TO AGENDA
	There were no changes to the agenda. 

  

	ADOPTION OF THE MINUTES
	The minutes for February 22, 2018 were approved (M: Stephey, S: Laffrey). 


	CARE COUNCIL REPORT
	The Care Council met on March 7, 2018 at the Children’s Board of Hillsborough County. There were no action items on the agenda. 
The Recipient announced that the Part A grant has been closed out as of February 28th. The Part B grant will be closed at the end of March.  Quarterly Expenditure Reports were reviewed and showed that Part A closed at about 98% spent. Recipient staff announced that they will be applying for a Part C grant for data improvements to e2Hillsborough. 
Additionally, the Care Council recognized National Week of Prayer for the Healing of AIDS and National Women & Girls HIV Awareness Day. 
The next Care Council meeting will be on April 4, 2018 at the Children’s Board of Hillsborough County.

	RECIPIENT UPDATE
	Aubrey Arnold announced that himself, or someone from the Recipient’s office, will be attending the committee meeting quarterly. 

Members discussed their confusion over the purpose of the committee and who they serve. The committee is designed to be a place where client issues from the eight county service area can be brought so that they may be addressed by the Care Council. At this time, representation on the committee is limited to only a few counties. The committee would like to see more participation from members from other counties. 

Members discussed issues with dental services with Aubrey. Aubrey will follow up on the issue with the provider.
 

	CLIENT/ COMMUNITY INPUT
	Members reviewed the list of Ryan White Part A and B funded service providers. The list is available on the Care Council website.

 Members had questions about how the Department of Health tracks HIV prevalence by county. Staff explained that cases are tracked according to each case’s home address but will get further confirmation on the process for the next meeting.
Members had questions about people who are eligible for Ryan White but not currently receiving services. Members would like representation from case management agencies present at the next meeting to answer questions about the case management process. 
Members agreed to review the committee work plan at the next meeting.



	ANNOUNCEMENTS
	Abstracts for the United States Conference on AIDS are due April 6th. Visit 2018USCA.org for more information. The conference will be in Orlando this year on September 6th-9th.


	ADJOURNMENT
	There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at 3:09 PM.
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